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BEDFORD COLLEGE FOR WOMEN
(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON),

TeELEPHONE:
WELBECK 5743 REGENT'S PARK, N.W.I.

TELEGRAMS :
EDFORCOLL, NORWEST, LONDON.

January 3lst, 1939.

Dear Miss Monkhouse,

Enclosed 1is the report of the Sub-Committee
appointed by the F.N.I.F. Organisation Committes
to consider the future provislion for teaching
Psychiatry. The  recommendations are unanimous.
I am sending a copy to the Principal also,.

Yours sincerely,
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